## SEP Parents' Guild

Parent's Guild
ST. FRANCIS PREPARATORY SCHOOL



Please Nominate Now!



Your voice makes a difference

SFP Parents' Guild will be electing a new executive board for the 2021-2022 school year. These positions are a huge part of the Parents' Guild success. You can make a difference by bringing your fresh prospective & ideas to the board.

## **ALL POSITIONS ARE OPEN:**

President
Vice President
Treasurer
Recording Secretary
Corresponding Secretary
Event Coordinator
Volunteer Coordinator

Please send your nominations to: parentsguild@stfrancisprep.org

Questions? Send us an email parentsguild@stfrancisprep.org

Elections will be held at our May 11th, 2021 Parents' Guild meeting

